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Please respond to 
<stehekinheritage@starband.n

et> 
  

 
To 

"'Bob Shirley'" <bshirley@wutc.wa.gov> 
cc 

 
Subject 

RE: Filing Concerning Service in Stehekin 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Thanks for the information.  We would be opposed to any extention to the 
time line for Westgate Communications LLC.  Stehekin Heritage Treasurer, 
Roberta Pitts 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bob Shirley [mailto:bshirley@wutc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2006 4:46 PM 
To: stehekinheritage@starband.net 
Subject: Filing Concerning Service in Stehekin 
 
 
The UTC has received a filing concerning service in Stehekin.  It is in 
Docket UT-060762.  It concerns establishing a revenue objective for 
Westgate Communications LLC. 
 
The petition may be considered by the commission as early as May 17.  The 
agenda for the May 17 meeting should be completed by Tuesday. 
 
Below is a url for the filing: 
 
http://www.wutc.wa.gov/rms2.nsf/frm2005VwFilingWeb?OpenForm&vw2005L4FilingID 
=060762&NAV=0204060000CatL206CatL30607CatL4CatL5CatL6CatL7 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have questions. 
 
Bob Shirley 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Tel.  360-664-1292 
FAX  360-586-1150 
 


